
   

THE PENTECOSTAL ASSEMBLY SCHOOL <> B.S.CITY - 827012  
Date 08.01.2023  

         Dear Parent /Guardian (Prep to 5)  

Kindly take note of the following:  

School will continue to take place in an online mode from 

09.01.2023(Monday) till 13.01.2023 (Friday) due to cold wave. Classes will 

be running on Google Meet 9 AM onwards kindly log in into your ward’s 

Google classroom for updated information.  

All Scheduled / pending tests will be conducted in the same mode as last 

week. 

Thanking for your co-operation.  

 

Dr. Karuna Prasad    (PRINCIPAL)  
  


